
Project Update: March 2009 
 
The Wild Dog Project has just published a booklet and accompanying poster titled 
"Background Study and Species management Guidelines for Namibia’s Rare and Valuable 
Wildlife" for stakeholders in African Wild Dog conservation. 
 
The Wild Dog Project is putting a lot of effort into uplifting Namibia’s capacity to manage 
their dwindling African Wild Dog Population, having amassed a very considerable 
understanding of Wild Dog conservation in Namibia through 6 years of fieldwork and 
community engagement. 
 
The work is an extension of the Transboundary Mammal Project that published similar 
reference material for Savanna Elephant, Buffalo, Hippo, three large antelope (Roan, Sable 
& Tsessebe), and four water-associated grazing antelope (Southern Reedbuck, Common 
Waterbuck, Red Lechwe & Puku). 
 
 
 


